Dear Parents/Guardians,

The Year & students of 2020 will have the oppartunity to purchase a special senior shirt to commemorate their final

year at primary school. This shirt is made using the school colours and will carry the school logo and name, but will
~ be different from the official schoof uniform.

The shirt is not replacing our uniform. Year 6 students are still expected to wear their official school uniform for
school functions and events,

The senior shirt can be worn on any school day except for school excursions and special days- on these days the
mandatory full school uniform must be worn. This uniform will showcase our year 6 students as leaders and an
example to our younger students.

Orders with payment of $36 will need to be returned to the office no later than Friday 21° February 2020.

It is not compulsory to buy the special Year 6 shirt, but it is a great memento for your child’s final year at primary
school.

Regards, |

Helen McCulloug Cameron Tod
Principal Deputy Principal

2020 YEAR 6 SENIOR SHIRT

- Student Name.

See back for sizing chart and directions on how to measure for sizing.
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